
 

 

 
NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 
 
 
In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice 
is hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the Village Board will attend a 
meeting for the Pardeeville District Ambulance Service. 
 

Monday, April 1, 2024 at 3:00 pm 
Wyocena Town Hall 

119 Washington Street, Wyocena, WI 
 
No formal action or discussion of Village business will take place at this event. 
 
 
Denise Vater 
Clerk/Treasurer 
Village of Pardeeville 
 
  
POSTED March 29, 2024 at the Village Hall, Post Office, Pardeeville Library and on the Village 
website: villageofpardeeville.net 


